
Ad Hoc By-law Review Committee 

Fall 2015 

 

Committee members:  Judy Keisling, Susan Grigg, Susan Boyce, Anita Moran, Andi Rivarola 

 

The committee has done the preliminary review of the by-laws.  Areas of comments and suggestions 

from prior Board meetings were given particular attention, such as membership levels, Board 

composition, meetings and amendments process. 

We are in the process of discussing our ideas.  Some health issues have prevented us from finishing this 

process. 

Over the winter we will finalize our suggestions for presentation at the Spring meeting.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody Nolin 


